
 

 

 
 
 
 
RE:   USDA Bioengineered Foods Disclosure – INEOS Glacial Acetic Acid 
 
 
This is in response to your recent inquiry concerning compliance of INEOS Glacial 
Acetic Acid with the Bioengineered Food Disclosure standard. 
 
Please be advised that INEOS Acetic Acid, including any of its components, is not 
derived from any of the foods listed on the USDA List of Bioengineered Foods. 
 
I trust that this information addresses your concerns.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Zachary P. Drerup 
Product Manager, INEOS Acetyls 
zachary.drerup@ineos.com 
INEOS US Chemicals Company 

 

INEOS US Chemicals Company 

150 W. Warrenville Road 

Naperville, IL 60563 


